
 

  

Congratulations to all pupils who have taken part in Work 
Experience this week. We have had some very positive feedback 

from employers and look forward to speaking to pupils about their 
experience when they return to us next week. 

 

In school we have had a number of activities taking place 
preparing pupils for their future post-16 journey and careers. On 
Monday we welcomed Mahlia Hussain (former Deputy Head Girl 
2020) and Sam Wright (Former Head Boy 2023) in as part of our 
Alumni program. Mahlia and Sam delivered to pupils about their 

exciting journeys beyond Woodlands into 6th Form and onto 
University. They talked to pupils about their future career paths, 
inspiring them to work hard next year to be able to follow their 

own aspirations beyond Woodlands. 
 



 



 


